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Mission 
The mission of the Chancellor’s Cabinet is to serve as the leadership team ensuring the 
capacity of our District to educate students effectively and meet the needs of our 
communities in partnership with classified staff, faculty, and other managers. 
 
4CDLI Presentation 
Cabinet heard the following presentation from the 4CD Leadership Institute on the following 
topic: 

• Cost Reduction through Innovative Sustainability at 4CD 
 
A review of all 4CDLI presentations will be conducted at the August 24, 2010, Cabinet 
meeting to determine which projects will be implemented. 
 
District Property and Liability Inspection 
Keenan & Associates’ Lawrence Moglia summarized the Districtwide property and liability 
inspection report with Cabinet and offered recommendations on which items should be fixed 
right away. 
 
Achievement Gap 
Cabinet held a discussion on the District’s achievement gap and what steps could be taken 
to achieve equity. 
 
Energy Efficiency Planning 
A recommendation to create a pilot program for monitoring based commissioning at each 
college that will assist in energy efficiency planning was reviewed and supported by Cabinet. 
 
Tentative 2010-11 Budget 
Cabinet was given a review of the tentative 2010-11 budget that has been submitted for 
Governing Board review.  Given the volatile state financial picture, the final budget could see 
substantial revisions. 


